From: Yasmine F Subject: rink chalets

Date: July 4, 2019 at 5:30:29 PM EDT

To: Yasmine F, Angela , Yves (rink operator), Chris (rink operator)

Hi there,

I had a phone meeting booked with the councillor today but it ended up being a junior staff member (who joined the team mid-June) on the line. I had a ton of questions he couldn't really answer, but he did say that they canvassed "all" the homes around the parks about the rink chalet and people are "thrilled" to have that amenity in the neighbourhood. He also (finally) confirmed that we will indeed require supervision and all the required forms, during opening times, as we did/do for a rental. So we would still need to fundraise for supervision (or not pay and likely not get supervisors).

If they are both installed and they are a hit (and not a nightmare for us) then fantastic. That's what it's all about.

If they are both installed and people start complaining about the eyesore, or we end up with no rink volunteers and unable to run the rink and have useless rink chalets, well... that's not our problem. We made our concerns clear.

It's too hot to be talking about rink chalets.

Yasmine